
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Synergy North crews will be performing maintenance work in your area. In 
order to do this safely we will need to interrupt the power to your building 

between 212 & 226 River St 
 

This interruption will take place on May 28th from 1 PM – 3:30PM. 
 

*In case of inclement weather, the alternate date of the interruption is May 29th * 
 

 
 
 

For more information please contact SYNERGY NORTH Power Systems 
Monday-Friday from 

8:00am to 4:30pm at (807) 343-1176. 
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